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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3364th meeting of the Security Council, held on 14 April 1994, in
connection with the Council’'s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina", the President of the Security
Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council is deeply concerned at recent incidents in the
Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina affecting the safety and freedom of
movement of UNPROFOR personnel as reported by the Secretariat. These
incidents constitute clear violations of the Security Council's
resolutions, which bind the parties. The Council condemns such incidents
and warns those responsible of the serious consequences of their actions.

"The Council affirms its full support for UNPROFOR in its execution of
the Council’s relevant resolutions. It demands that all parties, and in
particular the Boshian Serb party, allow UNPROFOR unimpeded freedom of
movement, and refrain from any further actions which could threaten the
safety of UNPROFOR personnel. It calls upon them to work closely with
UNPROFOR, to cease all hostilities and to cooperate fully in efforts to
achieve a peaceful resolution of the conflict throughout the Republic of
Bosnia and Herzegovina.

"The Council will remain seized of the matter."
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